
 

 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
 
 
 
 
On Tuesday 20th May, we are bringing the seaside to Saltergate… How exciting! We are 
organising a special seaside experience morning for our wonderful Year 1 and Year 2 children.  
 
On this day, please can your child come to school wearing shorts, a t-shirt and trainers (with a 
waterproof if required!).  
 
Our children will be paddling in shallow paddling pools, so please can your child bring a towel and 
a spare set of clothes (including underwear) in a named bag, just in case they get wet. If your 
child has any flip flops or beach shoes, they can bring these to wear as well. 
 
If your child has a bucket and spade/seaside toys, please can you put their name them on them 
and bring them to school. Also, if you have a paddling pool, which you are happy for us to use for 
our seaside event, please speak to your child’s teacher.  
 
Please ensure your child also brings a sunhat and has all day sun cream applied before coming to 
school. 
 
Whatever the weather we shall have an enormous amount of fun. If you have any questions, 
please ask your child’s teacher. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Many thanks, 
Mrs Rudge, Miss Talbot, Miss Tye and Miss Bickerdike 
 


